
 

  

 
 

NIOHC CL 01/2015  
 

To: Industry stakeholders, Members and Observers of the IHO North Indian Ocean 
Hydrographic Commission (NIOHC) 

   
Subject:  NIOHC response to IHO Strategic Performance Indicators (SPIs) and Working Level 

Performance Indicators (WPIs). 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
Ref: IHO Strategic Plan 2012  

1. First of all, I would like to wish you all a happy and prosperous New Year. 
 
2. According to the decisions of the IRCC6 action 7, Regional Hydrographic Commission chairs 
are to: 

“Provide to the IRCC Chair the estimated values of SPIs and agreed 
WPIs as of 31 December 2014 and target values for 31 December 
2017, complemented by the comments on the difficulties 
encountered and suggestions for the way forward.” 

 
3. As you know, the Performance Indicators (PIs) are part of IHO Strategic Plan which consists of 
vision, mission and objectives of the IHO. The SPIs are related to objectives of the IHO and WPIs 
are aligned to strategic directions of the IHO. In this regard, all NIOHC Member States (MSs), 
Associated MSs (AMSs) and Observers are kindly requested to complete and return the attached 
Response Form at Annex A to the International Relations section at the UKHO via e-mail 
(International.RelationsUKHO@ukho.gov.uk) by 20th January 2015. 

 
4. It is kindly requested that ICCWG Region J Coordinator (India) provides; 

 
a. The percentage of available/agreed ENC schemes in NIOHC for 2013 and 

estimated values for 2017 (SPI 8 & WPI 21), and 
 

b. The percentage of agreed INT chart schemes and available INT charts in NIOHC 
for 2013 and estimated values for 2017 (SPI 8). 

 

 
Rear Admiral Tom Karsten 
NIOHC Chairman and UK National Hydrographer 
 
NOTE: To improve efficiency this letter is being sent only by e-mail. 
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